Subject: Building F Construction Project Updates
 
Hello everyone,
 
I am pleased to share some good news with all of you! We were approved to receive matching funds from the state and will be able to leverage those funds with proposition V funds to carrying forward with the Building F Construction Project. I know this is long overdue but we are thrilled to be able to forge ahead at this time.  As Chairs and Deans who utilize the F-Building, you will make up the “Leads Team” with whom we will engage in the design of the new building. Here is the timeline (subject to change along the way):
 
·       September 21-October 2, 2020: Interview and selection of architect (up to 5 interviews)
·       October 4, 2020-July 30, 2021: Design and construction document phase (this is the most exciting and engaging part of the process; we’ll schedule meetings with all of you)
·       August 2, 2021-April 1, 2022: DSA Review and Approval
·       April 1, 2022-August 1, 2022: Bid Process
·       August 2, 2022-December 31, 2023- Anticipated construction period
 
We would like to include a few of you in the selection of the architect September 21-October 2. Pease let me know by next week if you are interested. If not, please stay tuned for a meeting request as we launch the design phase in early October 2020.

